From:

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: Planning application NYM/2017/0840/FL - Windmill Inn
Date: 21 February 2018 19:39:32

To whom it may concern.

Firstly please let me apologise if this email finds yourself beyond the cut off date for the planning application
above. Reasons for this are due to work commitments which are away from home. Having discussed with my
wife and young family we hear by give you notice about our refusal of the shepherd huts at the Windmill Inn.
The land at the rear of the pub backs right onto our back garden and feel that having people that close at night
time is uneasy for my young children. There will also be the addition of noise late at night. The landlord put in a
gate from the land into our garden whilst we had moved out due to renovations and instructed us that it would
not be used and for an emergency only. Due to the fact that the pub will no doubt be locked at night time I don’t
want people to be able to enter my land if they need to eg from coming back once the pub has closed. My young
family have raised there concerns about the gate and | never asked for it to be removed as was told it would be
locked shut. Again, I’m sorry if this letter finds you late and all | can do is apologies and hope that my concerns,
if allowed are discussed

If you require any other information then please feel free to contact us

Regards

Jamie & Lisa McLaren Hall Farm, Stainsacre, YO22 4NT

Sent from my iPad

NYMNPA

23/02/2018
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